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2nd June 2025
F I B C  N e w s l e t t e r

 
2nd Tournament !!! 

25th July to 5th Sept 
The Summer “Aussie Pairs” tournament has been a great success, with the 

final day being played on 6th June. 
Following the last game will be the prize giving for the series & a  

FREE lunch!!! 
If you wish to attend please put your name on the list posted pin the office 

window. 

We’re running a second “Aussie Pairs” tournament from 25th July, but 
this time it will run over 7 weeks, so that each team will play every other 

team. It will also be played as one session of 10 ends. 
John Stewart has again very kindly agreed to sponsor this 2nd 

competition. Thanks John. 
Entry forms are available from the office, if you wish to enter a team, or if you 
wish to join a team, as I know a couple of the teams from the first competition 

will be short of players due to holidays during July and August. 
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May Winners! This month each winner received £35.50 
for £4 a month entry. 

 There are still spaces available. If you wish 
to try your luck please ask at the office for 

an entry form. 

Number 63: Gary Stirling 
Number 23: David Orr 
Number 23: David Orr 

Number 7: Georgina Scaife

Request re Winter Leagues 
Kimberley and Linda are starting to work on our Winter Leagues:-  

Mon Triples, Mon A & B, Tues A & B, Tues Ladies, Wed Pairs, Thurs A & B 
It is quite a lengthy process to setup on “Bowlr”, which I know all players kept 

a close eye on throughout the season. 
So, if you haven’t already entered a team for any of these leagues, please 

speak to Linda and/or Kimberly and complete the relevant forms. 
Also, if anybody wishes to enter a new team then please speak to Linda or 

Kimberley. Thank you in anticipation. 

Goings on at the club 
• Billy and Richard have been working on the front steps trying to repair all 

the gaps and cracks. This will take a while as some of the slabs need to be 
lifted and re-cemented, with the gaps filled as well. 

• The carpet in the lounge is having to be lifted and relayed on safety 
grounds.

Encouraging new blood 
Last week we hosted three coaching sessions with Carmuirs, Easter Carmuirs 

and Bantaskine Primary schools.  
65 ~ P6 & P7 children.  

Lots of activities over the 2 hours and distributed leaflets highlighting our 
Saturday morning children’s coaching sessions which start in September. 

 A huge thanks to all helpers.  


